
 

Anchor's Point Owners - Owners Update August 31, 2018 

 

Owners Lakeside Pool Party Rescheduled: 

It is with sadness that we inform you of the passing of Bob Wright. 

Bob and Nancy have been residents of Anchor's Point for several years. 

Our hosts for the pool party, Crystal & Jerry Yarnell, will be attending the Memorial for her 
Uncle Bob on September 8th. 

Therefore it is necessary to reschedule the Owners Lakeside Pool Party for Saturday, 

September 15th. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but we hope you can attend and look 

forward to seeing you at the pool on September 15th. 

Please see attached flyer. 
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Visit Us At:   AnchorsPointCOA.org 
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